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KUDOS to the government for restricting the booking of new vehicles by non-taxpayers. 
For the first time in my life as a law-abiding Pakistani I feel privileged being a taxpayer and at the same time 
feel sorry for my second grade ‘non-taxpaying’ countrymen. 
Although I may have different views on the government’s style of governance, the finance minister and his 
team for once have shown some nerve in introducing the law in the face of an organised mafia. 
I am sure taxpayers at large will benefit from this measure. 
ADVERTISEMENT 
At the same time, I would like to denounce the Pakistan Automotive Manufacturers Association for lobbying 
against this decision. Such elements are not sincere to the country and their stance should be condemned. 
Wasym Samad 
Karachi 
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